
New  Bedford’s  “The  Baker”
coming  to  Fairhaven  as
“Olivia’s”
Great news for Fairhavenites that venture downtown New Bedford
to get some of the best, most delicious breakfast, lunch, and
coffee in the area. The Baker at 562 Pleasant Street next to
the New Bedford Police Station and New Bedford Free Library
has been an extremely popular destination for many in the
Greater New Bedford area because of the incredible quality and
care that the put into the ingredients and mouth-watering
concoctions.

The  Baker  made  an  announcement  on  their  Facebook  Page  on
Monday:

“Coming late summer 2023: Olivia’s!

Come see what’s happening at Olivia’s Restaurant Fairhaven as
I bring this vision of a neighborhood eatery and bar to life
at the old Elisabeth’s on Middle Street.

#oliviasfairhaven #finefoodanddrink
#neighborhoodrestaurant #fairhavenma #newrestaurant
#letsgo”-The Baker.

It’s still early in the process, but we suspect in the coming
days and weeks we’ll get updates on what the menu looks like
and whether some of our favorites will be on it, or there will
be entirely new creations.
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